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This week has been productful and calming. The final product process has begun. 

The research is starting and the planning has begun. All of this progress has helped calm 

many nerves. 

The what-if’s from last week have become less of a stresser. Talking to Mrs. 

Kugler helped with this a lot. She was excited and talking about how much of a success 

this would be, which is significantly calming. The fear of failure is still there, and 

obviously always will be there, but it is not as bad as it was before the meeting. The 

meeting brought around a date and time, a plan for childcare, an idea for spreading the 

word, and many exciting things. This was helpful because seeing ideas and plans for 

things makes them seem less scary. 

The problem to focus on this next week is mentor visits. There have been mentor 

visits and they are exciting. However, there needs to be more mentor visits in order to 

meet the number of hours required each month. This is just caused by scheduling conflicts 

and sickness. The only solution here is to try and look at other times that might be 

possible for mentor visits. Maybe look at one day of AP Lang. that can be missed, even 

though it is a hard class. 

One other thing which needs work is research. There is a lot to find and learn for 

the presentation for the parent training. There is one source currently being used, but 

there needs to be more sources. The problem here is finding ones that have the 

information needed, such as the principles of ABA. Maybe asking my mentor for more 

sources or books would be helpful, as she knows the field more. 


